
  Meeting of the Deerfield, New Hampshire Cemetery Trustees  
 

  

  
DRAFT MINUTES  

 
  
January 26, 2022 
  
 
Present: Rick Druckenmiller, Dana van der Bijl 
Absent: Tina St. Peter, Phil Bilodeau, Sam White, Maureen Mann 
  
Meeting called to order at 9:30 am. 
  
Citizen Comments – None  
  
Because we were unable to declare a quorum, no votes were taken. 
 
There was a brief discussion regarding the upcoming election.  Dana and Rick will be signing up to run for new 
terms. 
 
Dana will create a document to help explain our warrant articles to the public in the weeks prior to the deliberative 
session and voting.   
 
There will be no meeting in February.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:49 am.   
 
The next meeting will be held at the GB White Building on Wednesday, March 16th at 9:30 am.    
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dana van der Bijl, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


